Mary Tatroe

From: Mary Tatroe

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 4:53 PM
To: Amanda Koch; Paul OGrady
Subject: VAC dual office opinion
Attachments: VAC - dual office final.pdf

Amanda and Paul,
Attached is the State’s Attorney’s opinion regarding holding dual office. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Mary M. Tatroe

Civil Division Chief

Office of the Will County State’s Attorney
JAMES W. GLASGOW

57 N. Ottawa Street

Joliet, IL 60432

Ph. (815)727-8758

Fax (815)727-6085

Website: www.willcountyillinois.com
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